
 
 

 

 

March 1, 2023 

 

 

Dear Lake Catholic Families: 

 

During my 20-plus years association with Lake Catholic – as both parent and administrator - I 

have always admired how everyone at Lake Catholic and the other Diocesan-owned high schools 

work very hard to make sure a Catholic high school education is within reach of as many people 

as possible.   

Keeping our expenses low enables us to keep tuition costs in check despite rising costs in 

employee benefits, building repairs for a 50-year-old building, and increasing demands for 

technology.   

We recently maintained tuition at the same level for three years straight and continue to exercise 

a fiscal discipline that continues to make a Lake Catholic education one of the most affordable in 

northeast Ohio.  Having said that we will need to make an adjustment in the 2023-2024 school 

year.   

❖ Tuition next year we be $11,450. 

❖ Registration fees remain unchanged at $350/new students; $250/returning students. 

❖ Graduation fees remain unchanged. 

❖ Some participation fees may increase, but our goal is to have them remain the same. 

Know that the administration, faculty, and staff are very cognizant of the need to spend wisely, to 

invest in our future while managing our day-to-day costs.   

Thank you for entrusting your children to us and for your continued commitment to a Catholic 

education here at Lake Catholic.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mark Crowley 

President 

Lake Catholic High School 


